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Hi,
    I would like to record my objection to any change of designation with respect to the open space at the Lochan Mor development in Aviemore.
This area is the only open and free to use green space at the North end of Aviemore. It's extensively used by local children, as a safe play area and it's loss for such use would be
detrimental to the health, welfare and safety of all who use it.

Kind regards

Alan Brattey

  


